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The Object of Rotary
THE FOUR WAY TEST: OF THE THINGS WE THINK, SAY, AND DO

1. Is it the TRUTH?
2. Is it FAIR to all Concerned?
3. Will it build GOOD WILL and better Friendships?
4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all Concerned?

Rotary Holiday Party
Merry Christmas to All!
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Birthdays in the Next 30 Days

Anniversaries Through December

Terry (Joe) Irick Dec 13 Susan (Steve) McAbee Dec 30

Joyce Ganes Dec 14 Giesela (Neil) Olsen Dec 30

Kyle Davis Dec 20 Jessica Fullerton Dec 31

Tony Wallace Dec 25 Cynthia Anthony Jan 6

Eliana (Randy) Kohn Dec 27 Bob Lata Jan 7

Linda (Kevin) Will Dec 29 Randy Kohn Jan 9

John & Marjorie Hamon Dec 14 Tom & Susie Apkarian Dec 23
Bob & Isolde Lata Dec 15 Cynthia & Andy Anthony Dec 29
Darrell & Cheri Cooper Dec 17

Coming Programs

Today:   Leight Rubin, Cartoonist, A Twisted Mind is a Terrible
     Thing to Waste
Dec 20:   Holiday Break - No Meeting
Dec 27:   Holiday Break - No Meeting
Jan 3:      Sandi Schwartz, Rotary District 5240 Governor, Governor’s
      Address
Jan 10:    Margaret Johnson, COO Martin Resorts, Piccolo - 12th Street
       Addition to the Paso Robles Inn

Humor Corner
 Taking A Taxi Home From The Party

I was at a Christmas party last night. I had several beers and
innumerable shots of tequila. Still, I had enough sense to know that I
was well over the limit. So, I did something I had never done before. I
left my car there and took a taxi home. It was awesome. Because, sure
enough, there was a police check point enroute. Since I was in a taxi, the
police waved me on through without checking me. I made it home safe
and sound and without incident. This was both a great relief and quite
the surprise. It was awesome as I had never driven a taxi before. I don't
remember where I got it. And now that it is parked in my garage, what
should I do with it?

News You Can Use

● Christmas Floral Presentation - Big thanks to
Paso Robles High School teacher Theresa Clark
(right) and her awesome floral design team for the
lovely floral arrangements displayed at our Nov 29
meeting. The Floral Club has won many awards
competing at the Mid State Fair and other
competitions around the state.  Please consider
supporting the club by purchasing floral
arrangements on a monthly subscription or for a
special event.  They are beautiful and a great value!

● Wildfire Relief Efforts - District Governor Sandy Schwartz sent a
note to all district members noting that donations for local fire relief
can be sent to the District 5240 Charitable Foundation -  Attn: Barry
VanderKelen, Chair, 1212 Marsh St., San Luis Obispo, CA 93401.

Follow the Rotary Club of Paso Robles on Facebook!
www.facebook.com/pasoroblesrotaryclub

Our hearts go out to Joyce Ganes and her family over the sudden passing
of her beloved husband and our dear club mate, Clyde Wayne Ganes, on
November 22.  Clyde was an outstanding building contractor and built
many homes around the Central Coast before entering public service as
the chief building official for the cities of Morro Bay and Paso Robles.
But Clyde will be most remembered as a dedicated Rotarian, community
supporter and volunteer.  His love of others and  unbounded generosity
will truly be missed.  A celebration of life will be held on Jan 12 from
11-4 at the Frontier Pavilion of the Paso Robles Event Center .

Skills USA - A Great Investment in Our Youth & Community

Club members Ryan
Tannehill (left) and Rick
Goree (right) recently
presented a $3,000 check
to Randy Canaday (center)
Skills USA director for
PRHS.  Skills USA
provides high school
students with marketable
job and leadership skills.


